
 

 

Rolfe Special Council Meeting 

Budget Workshop 

January 8, 2025 

 

The Rolfe City Council met for a special budget workshop on January 8, 2025 at the community 

center.  The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Mayor Jim Pentico. Roll Call was 

taken.  Council members present were Dan Allen via phone call, Allan Minkler, Lana Pratt, 

Robert Jackson, and Aaron Cox. City employees present were City Clerk Brandi Henderson and 

De Sindergard.   

 

New Business: The Oath of Office was given to the new City Clerk Brandi Henderson. Council 

held a budget workshop for the FY26 budget.  Most department budgets were discussed with 

these numbers being initial estimates and comparable to last year’s budget. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. with a motion by Cox/Allen, all ayes. 


